MEMORANDUM

TO:
All Board Members
FROM:

Randy Poe
Superintendent
DATE:
May 25, 2018
RE:
Boone County Board and BCEA Contract 2018-2019 and 2019-2020 Modification and Salary Agreement
I recommend that the board approves the negotiated salary agreement and contract modification for the Boone County Board of Education and BCEA for the two year contract of 2018-2019 and 2019-2020, as presented. This agreement has been ratified by the BCEA.
